
AL ROBINSON 
GENERAL MANAGER ai9óriS5f..2 

250 We 

MUTUAL 

Kermit Geary 
E.F.P. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

/- 
IiI 

September 24, 1946 

Thanks very much for your report of the reception of 
WW A4 G R. Your report was correct and accurate. This letter 
will certify as verification. 

The information furnished will be of great value to 
us. Again may I thank you for your accurate report. 

Very truly yours, 

EMERSON BRO íNE 
Chief Engineer 

f, MARVIN GRIFFIN 
OWNER 


